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Re: Letter of Support - Stouslie Snugs

From <contact{@glampitect.co.uk=
To
Date 2020-03-2508:58

@ JCC/DF5686634843A2F70F2A0209FD76.png(~144 B)

From: Wilma Norris <Wilma.Norris@bgateway.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 7:10:51 PM

o: I

Subject: Re: Letter of support

This is a letter in support of the planning application for Stouslie Snugs. As Business Adviser for Business Gateway I
have been working with Mrs Carly Anderson to develop her idea of running a glamping site at Stouslie Farm into a
viable business proposal.

Mrs Anderson has researched and planned the business in great detail which is reflected in a solid business plan and
supporting financial documentation. The financial forecast has been developed using the extensive market research
Mrs Anderson has performed and shows ambitious but realistic figures for the business. Tourism is a key sector in the
Scottish Borders and form a large part of the local economy. The business is set to attract a wide range of national and
international visitors to the Scottish Borders, promoting and boosting the local area. The business will also utilise a
range of local suppliers to ensure that the offering of stands out, this will further boost the local economy.

Mrs Anderson has been a great pleasure to work with and I am confident that she will make a great success of Stouslie
Snugs. I fully support the planning application for Stouslie Snugs.

If there are any further questions please do not hesitate to get in touch with me.
Kind Regards

Wilma Norris
Business Adviser

Business Gateway Scottish Borders

Email: wilma.norris@bgateway.com
Tel: 01835 825 607 (direct)
Web: www.bgateway.com

Enquiries: 0300 013 4753
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